
Summer Tutoring  
at the Beach  

 
 

- Are you at the beach for the summer or for an extended 
amount of time? 

- Would you like to keep your child’s math and/or reading 
skills sharp over the summer? 

- Does your child need help with their summer reading? 
 
If your answer to any of the above questions is yes, let me help 
you. I will be tutoring a limited number of students at the beach 
from June 25th through August 17th. 
 

- Where: the Avalon Library  
- Cost: $70 per session (includes materials & travel) 
- Limited number of spaces available for students going 

into kindergarten through sixth grade 
 

Please email Miss Tosti at ktosti@skschool.org for further 
information. 

 
 


